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News story

This page contains a statement from Lord Geidt

Lord Geidt has tendered his resignation to the Prime Minister as Independent
Adviser on Ministers’ Interests. This page contains a statement from Lord
Geidt:

With regret, I feel that it is right that I am resigning from my
post as Independent Adviser on Ministers’ Interests.
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